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Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 13, 2019 at 9:50 PM

To: Chris Schultz <christoff88@gmail.com>
Cc: David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com>

Good evening everyone,

This is a reminder to those who were at the troop meeting and anyone who was not at the troop meeting that | am
having my eagle scout project this Saturday from 11 a.m to 1 p.m. We will be cleaning up and repairing the flooring in the
attic of the American Legion, the same one that we meet in Abington.

What you should bring are work gloves, a mask/respirator, old clothing that you don't mind getting dirty and some
protective eyewear (Something that covers eyes at least). If anyone can make it, please email me so | can keep track of
who is going to be there and how many hours you worked (You do get service hours for this).

Yours In Scouting,
Luke Killeffer

David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 13, 2019 at 9:52 PM

To: Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com>
Cc: Chris Schultz <christoff88@gmail.com>

Hi Chris,
Please hold off on sending this out to the troop - | will work with Luke on editing this email a bit before sending it out.

Best,
David Killeffer

[Quoted text hidden]

David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 13, 2019 at 10:06 PM

To: Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com>
Cc: Chris Schultz <christoff88@gmail.com>

Here's the email we worked on to send out to the troop requesting help for Luke's Eagle Scout project.

Subject: requesting help with Luke Killeffer's Eagle Scout Project, Sat. 8/17 11am-1pm
Message:

Hello Troop 41,

| will be having a work day for my Eagle Scout Project at the American Legion in the attic this Saturday, 8/17 from
11am - 1pm, and | am requesting help from all Scouts in the troop that are available. We will be finishing cleanup of the
right attic side and removing the remaining trash and debris down to the dumpster. Anyone that can help should bring
along work gloves and some dirty/work clothes.

Note that our charter organization, the American Legion, is requesting the troop's help this Saturday starting at 10:30am to

set up dining flys for the weekend Chicken Bake Fundraiser, so if you're able to help with that first you can then join us in
the attic afterwards to help with my project.

Please contact me if you are able to make it so that | can track your time and ensure you receive service hour credit.
Thank you!

Yours In Scouting,
Luke Killeffer
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